
April Newsletter

Check out our updated website
www.drc-cil.org

Into Action
Come volunteer with us! drc is

always looking for eager
volunteers to help us meet our
mission. interested? Simply go
to our website link below and

fill out our volunteer form!
someone will be in contact! 

www.drc-cil.org

Love dRC’s Mission? We Need Your Support!
The mission of the disAbility Resource Center is to empower

persons with disabilities to become and maintain their
independence in their communities. The disAbility Resource

Center provides services to people of all ages with all types of
disabilities and those who support them. In order to continue
on our path to success in meeting this mission and continuing

to provide services at no cost, we rely on the generous
donations of people just like you, who believe in our work! We

can’t thank you enough for your kindness and support!

To support drc
you can scan
the QR code,

donate on our
site or mail us a

check!

5041 New Centre
Dr. #108

Wilmington, NC
28403

disAbility Resource
 Center

dRC will be hosting a Youth Program
this summer! It will take place June
30th- July 2nd! Mark your calendar

and stay tuned for more information!

EXCITING 
NEWS



Employee Of The Month

Harold Smith
Community
inclusion

 specialist 
(Columbus County)

Did you know that April is Fair
Housing Month?

Fair Housing Month highlights the importance of equal access to housing for
everyone. It is a firm reminder that housing discrimination based on gender,
religion, race, or disability is extremely unlawful. At dRC, we especially take

this month seriously as we continue to educate ourselves on housing laws and
utilize our gained knowledge to advocate for those we work with day in and
day out.  We hope this month can be a source of motivation in understanding

that we need to continue to come together as a community and push for
progress in ensuring everyone is up to date on the rights they have when it

comes to finding a place to live.  April is about making sure that every
individual, no matter their background, has access to the same opportunities

for a place to call “home” and use that inclusivity to build a stronger and more
connected community. 

Fair Housing Month
began in response to the

passing of the Fair
Housing Act in 1968.

ways to celebrate fair housing month 
Volunteer

with a local
housing
agency

Spread
Awareness-
Share Your
Knolwedge

Explore your
rights as a
renter or

homeowner

Support by
donating to
fair housing

causes

Harold Has worked with dRC for just over 2 years as a
Community Inclusion Specialist in Columbus County.

When asked about what his favorite parts of his job are,
Harold stated “My co-workers, boss, and the fact that I
get to make a difference in people’s lives helping them.”
We can’t wait to see the continued impact Harold makes
in the lives of others as he continues in his role with dRC. 

A fun fact about Harold is that he is a HUGE
Washington Commanders and UNC Tarheels Fan. 
Favorite Quote: “Perfection is not attainable, but if we

chase perfection, we can catch excellence.”-Vince
Lombardi


